
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 —  10 June 2022 

Our Learning 

English 

New term new story in English—and this time we are watching 
a short Pixar film called “The Blue Umbrella”. So far, the chil-
dren are really enjoying the story and are eagerly awaiting 
next week to see what happens next in the film.  

Maths  

This week, we have been exploring and sorting unit and non-
unit fractions. Year 3 have also begun to look at equivalent 
fractions — ask your child what 2/4 is equal to! On Monday we 
will be starting our next unit on Time.  

History 

In History, we have continued to explore the Ancient Greek 
civilisation. This week children have been carrying out re-
search on a key figure — Alexander the Great. We have been 
investigating how he spread Greek influence across his empire.  

 

 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 Learning together mornings—13th and 17th June. An 

opportunity to take part in an English or Maths lesson 

and see how your child learns.  

 Week beginning 27th June—Sports week. Year 3 will be 

having their sports week on Wednesday 29th June from 

9.15—11.15am.  Children will need to wear full PE kit to 

school. Parents are invited to come and watch their chil-

dren and will need to enter the main field via gate 1.  

 Monday 4th July to Friday 8th will be Priory's Common-

wealth games week. Students will need to wear their PE 

kit to school every day, as they will be taking part in 

events throughout each day. Students will be working 

with sport coaches from, Berkshire Cricket, GDT tennis, 

Brentford FC,. Slough Rugby Club, Dance, Dodgeball, KS2 

Archery, and many more fun games. Parents are not 

invited to this week. 

 15th July—Year 6 summer fayre 

Doodle maths 

Congratulations to Bhavay who took part in the spring 
challenge and was awarded with a badge and certificate 

for his efforts. 

Please do remind your child to complete Doodle maths. It 
is a great resource for practicing numeracy skills.   

              Star of the week  

             Rashford:           Bhavay                              Moore:     Lewis                                 Wicks:    Oscar 

           Words of the Week:          umbrella, weather and emotions 

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Homework expectations 

A reminder that homework expectations for Year 3 are as follows 

 Spelling test 

 Maths  

 An item from the homework grid. 
There is a new homework grid for 
this half term.  

 

Please can you encourage your child to 
complete a task from the homework grid 
every week. Thank you for your support. 

 


